
  

 
    Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning 

May 15, 2014 

 

Dates to Remember 
 
  
May 15 Yearbooks go home 
             Intent to Return and  
             Classroom Change forms 
             Due 
May 19 Arbor Day Ceremony 
with the Wasilla Soil and Water 
Conservation District 9:30 A.M. 
May 19 Promotion 2:00 
May 20 Last Day of School 
May 20 4:00 P.M. APC 
May 30 Report Cards Go Home 
 

Phone Numbers: 
Mrs. Foster– 373-6774 
Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462 
Mr. Sidelinger – 376 – 6776 
Mrs. Darnell – 357 – 4844 
Mrs. MacDonald – 376 -6772 
Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 
Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 
Mrs. Menzia – 357-6784 
 
 

 

 

 

Summer Activities 

 

Need an idea for a summer 
activity? Love to have your 
child participate in a 
summer camp? We have 
LOTS of fliers by the office 
window about activities for 
the summer. Check them 

out! 

 

 

 

Thanks 
 

 Thanks to Mrs. Darnell for 
rototilling the garden so it 
will be ready for planting on 
Tuesday. Thanks to Taylor 
ABC Rental for lending us 
the rototiller. 
 
Thanks parents for all your 
help and support this year. 
Our school is amazing in a 
huge parent due to your 
help! 
 

Help Needed 
 

We need someone as soon 
as possible to help dig the 
holes for the trees we are 
planting on Monday. Please 
call Mrs. Tro. if you could 
help with this. As always, 
the best number to reach 
Mrs. Tro. is her cell phone: 
232-4616. 
 
We are looking for some 
help this summer to haul 
some fill dirt in for us. If 
you could help with this 
please let Mrs. Tro. know. 
 

APC Meeting 

 
The May APC meeting will 
be held at 4:00 on Tuesday, 
May 20. As always, parents 
are always welcome to 
attend. 

 
2015 School Year 

 
The first day of school is 
August 14.  If you have any 
changes over the summer 
that will impact your 
mailing address or your 
return to the school please 
leave a message on the 
office phone as soon as 
possible – 357-6786.  
 
We currently have 19 
sibling kindergartners on 
our wait list and 68 other 
kindergarten/first graders. 
We have lots of older 
children on the waitlist, too. 
Families are anxiously 
waiting to find out if they 
can get into Midnight Sun.  
We want to let them know 
as soon as possible. 
 
The staff and APC are 
working on contingency 
plans to make it possible to 
get as many primary 
students in to the school as 
possible. A huge thanks in 
advance to the Enrollment 
Committee. 
 
Registration packets will be 
mailed at the end of July for 
next school year. 


